
 

Hi! 

Thank you for choosing to enrol your child for 

Prep at Chatswood Hills State School.  I have 

already had the pleasure of meeting many of 

our current families, but for those who don’t 

know me, my name is Dianne Kelso and I am a 

Prep Teacher and the Early Years Transitions Coordinator at 

Chatswood Hills State School.  I am emailing to welcome you all to 

our Chatswood Hills community and to let you know I will be 

continuing to update you all via email, our school Facebook and 

Instagram, until we are able to invite families into our school. 

A little bit about our school… 

Our school aims to develop a warm, cooperative environment and 

uphold every member’s right to feel safe, to learn and to be 

respected.  We provide a supportive school environment through 

our Code of Conduct:  I am safe, I am respectful, I am responsible. 

 

 

We also aim to develop the 21st Century skills of collaboration, 

citizenship, character, creativity, critical thinking and 

communication through our strong commitment to providing 

rewarding experiences and opportunities. 

If you have any questions in the meantime about our school or 

prep classes, feel free to email me! 

Di Kelso  

 


